P:z;leigh Sports Club

Dear Members, Guests, and Friends of Raleigh Sports Club:

On February 17, the Raleigh Sports Club honored Lauren Carter as the
January Student Athlete of the Month at Lake Benson Park in Garner.

Lauren is a three-year varsity volleyball player for Garner Magnet High
School. She has been an Academic All-Conference all three years and has
a GPA of 4.65, un-weighted 4.0 GPA. Folks, that's straight A's!ll She's is a
member of National Honor Society and Beta Club with honors in Spanish
lll. Additionally, she volunteers for Operation Christmas Child, Stop Hunger
Now and actively volunteers at her church assisting members in need.

Lauren plans to attend either ECU or UNC and plans to major in chemistry
with a minor in Spanish. She hopes to become a general dentist. Her
Coach Jason Boyette stated, "Amazing student in the classroom and
outstanding leader on the volleyball court. She has been our vocal leader
on the court during games and in practice. Always on time, always
encouraging her teammates. She has been a joy to coach and she will be
greatly missed after graduation both athletically and as a true leader. |
have no doubt she will achieve whatever she puts her mind towards in the
future."

Congratulations Lauren!



Pictured above; Lauren with Rick Ulasewich presenting along with Coach Boyette.
Lauren asked for the presentation to be held at one of her favorite spots, Lake
Benson, in a shelter where her parents, grand parents and friends could gather
socially distanced and outside. The second picture is of Lauren and her Dad Lane and
Mom Jolinda.

Its confirmed by your Vice President Nicholas Hulsey!

Next Wednesday February 24, the Raleigh Sports Club will hold its second
ZOOM meeting starting at Noon featuing Duke University's Head Football
Coach David Cutcliffe. Another notice will be sent with the ZOOM address.
We look forward to "seeing you" then!

Best Regards

The Raleigh Sports Club Officers and Board of Directors
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